
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
February 26, 2024 

*** Media Release *** 
County Clerk Jamie Romeo Announces                     

Re-Opening of Greece DMV  
(Rochester NY) – The Greece DMV will re-open its’ doors to the general public on 
Tuesday, February 27th at 8:30 A.M. after the completion of a multi-week Cashier 
Station Modernization Project, which included the installation of two new wheelchair 
accessible stations. 

“Access to critical government resources like the DMV is the right of every American, and 
with the completion of the Cashier Station Modernization Project, the Greece DMV has 
now fully re-opened and is accessible to all residents of Monroe County,” explained 
Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo. 

The Greece DMV construction project comes after the Henrietta DMV was moved to a 
new and improved location on Jefferson Rd in 2022.  

County Clerk Romeo emphasized that “My office has made updating and modernizing 
Monroe County DMV locations a priority over the last four years, and we will continue to 
identify new investments that make it easier to access State DMV services.” 

 

If you have questions or need more information please feel free to contact Deputy Clerk 
Tad Mack at tadmack@monroecounty.gov. 
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